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A Message from the President...

This summer, we will celebrate our twenti-
eth anniversary as a survey/design firm.

Much has happened in the years since we
were Boud Associates. Our client base
has grown. Our service area has ex-
panded from the Manchester area to cover
Putnam to Sharon, Greenwich to Stoning-
ton. We have enjoyed the company and
dedication of some of the most talented
people in our industry. We have success-
fully completed almost 12,000 individual
contracts. We currently have an active
client base of several hundred firms and
individuals. Many of them were amongst
our first and still continue to look to us for
our particular brand of high-tech, high
touch solutions.

Over these years we have come to realize
that our success as a firm would not be
possible were it not for you, who turned to
us in need of a survey or site plan, a
consultation or report. One by one, it has
been you, our clients and friends who have
helped us to grow and prosper.

And after all is said and done, it is referrals
from friends and satisfied clients that is the
lifeblood of any service related business.
If we haven't thanked you each personally,
! would like to take this opportunity to do
so. | also pledge to continue to be worthy
of your confidence and to see to it that your
friends and associates are as grateful to
you for future referrals. Again, thank you
from all of us at Meehan & Goodin.
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"Up on the Roof”

While we normally associate land surveying
with measuring the surface of the earth,
sometimes we are called upon to leave Terra
Firma behind for other unusual venues.

Such was the case this spring, when the
structural design of the new wing at ECHN
Manchester Hospital required us to conduct
a high precision steel anchor bolt layout,
some 18 to 25 feet in the air above the work.
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How Can We Help You Today?

Site Planning
Civil Engineering
Land Surveying
Permitting

Richard Meehan, PLS
Marc Goodin, PE

Robert E. Dahn, PLS

¢

¢

¢ E. Russell Johnston lll, PE
¢

¢ Vemon S. Reed, Jr,, PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your
next project.  (860) 643-2520

On The Web...

To learn more about our firm,
visit us at our Website
www.meehangoodin.com

After Hours...

When he is not out in the field
(or up on the roof) running a
survey traverse - that's him
on the cover - Felipe Silva
just runs for the fun of it. Last
November he was one of the
11,812 people who entered
the 65" running of the Manch-
ester Road Race. He was
joined by his daughter Samantha and several
other extended family members who entered
and finished the race.

- e

4

On the Boards

Continuing our long relationship with the
Connecticut Department of Environmental
Protection, Meehan & Goodin has been selected
to design repairs to the existing fish passage
facility at the Sucker Brook Dam in Winchester,
Connecticut. The plans will also include the
design and placement of a sediment trap to
catch silt and soil before it reaches the reservoir.

The Community Children’s Center daycare of
Mansfield will be moving to their own new facility
this fall. Shown above are some of the historic
stonewalls traversing the site that the client
wished to bilend into the plan for future
educational and recreational uses at the school.
The site design was carefully prepared and
executed to save the walls as well as other
significant trees and features. Meehan & Goodin
provided surveying and site engineering services
as well as zoning and wetlands permit

applications.
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Under Construction

Meehan & Goodin prepared surveys, site
plans, and applications for Zoning Regulation
amendments as well as the engineering
designs for a site plan for the proposed North
Windham Storage complex. The project
involves the building of 21,700 square feet of
self storage units on a 2 acre parcel. The
approvals have been granted, construction is
well underway and a summer opening is
anticipated.

Under Construction

The client, Conn. DPW, saw a building in
need of demolition. Passers by at 340
Capitol Avenue saw a pile of rubble. We
envisioned an efficient and functional park-
ing lot. When time constraints and a park-
ing crunch mandated an instant solution,
we surveyed and designed a 163 space
parking lot while much of the building was
still standing or under demolition. By the
time the dust had settled the design was
completed and the plans were on the
client's desk.
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